
 
 
October 20, 2020 
 
 
Dear Costco Member, 
 
CG Hunter has initiated a product recall due to the discovery of possible 
microbial activity on the leaves of the Faux Poinsettia Centerpiece, Costco 
item number 2005072. 
 
Costco records indicate you have purchased this item between September 21st 
and October 15th, 2020.  
 
You may return the item to your local Costco for a full refund. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact CG Hunter customer service directly at 1-888-706-7459, M-F 8:00-5:00 
pm PT.  You may also reach us by email at info@CGHunter.co. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. 
 
Thank you, 
 
CG Hunter Product Support 


